
 

NORTH CASCADES PROPANE 

NEWSLETTER 

Stay Warm 

and Safe Be Prepared 
WINTER IS COMING 

With winter on 

the way, here are 

some tips to 

keep your family 

warm ands safe 

during winter 

storms.  

¶ BE KIND TO YOUR DELIVERY DRIVER                                                                                           

Please clear a path to your propane tank. Pulling a hose in 

deep snow is strenuous work.  Also please trim any branches 

that obstruct the path to the tank. Any help you can provide is 

greatly appreciated! 

¶ SNOW PLOWING                                                                                                                                     

If you hire someone to plow your snow, please show them the 

location of the propane tanks.  Snow piled on propane tanks 

can create a serious safety hazard.  

¶ MARK THE LOCATION OF YOUR TANK                                                                                          

Having a marker will help you avoid plowing or shoveling roof 

top snow on top of your propane tank.  Use a broom to clear 

off the top of the tank.  If your tank is covered in snow, it will 

not vaporize properly and appliances may not work well.  

 

If you ever encounter a strong odor of gas in your home, leave the 

house immediately and call us from a safe distance.                        

We are available 24/7. 



A NOTE FROM OUR 

MANAGER 

 

SAFETY MAILING 
Each year North Cascades Propane sends out a safety mailing to 

our customers. In the pamphlet that we send there is important 

information on what to do if you smell gas, what to do in case you 

run out of gas and even a scratch-and-sniff to help identify the 

odor of propane.  There is also information about Carbon 

Monoxide and the symptoms of CO poisoning.  Good information 

going into winter.  Look for your safety mailing this fall.  If you do 

not receive one, call the office and we can send a pamphlet out.  

A NOTE FROM OUR 

MANAGER 
 

With winter on its way, rest assured 
that we are ready to provide you with 
safe, reliable and affordable propane 
service.  
 

As the only locally owned and 
operated propane company in the 
area, we are committed to our 
customers.  We pride ourselves on 
hard work and keeping safety a 
priority.  We are proud to serve the 
people of Okanogan County.  
 

We have started moving into our 
second facility located in Omak. We 
will be making improvements and 
adding a showroom soon. We are 
excited to better serve our community 
with this venture.  
 

Please contact us with any questions 
you have and we thank you for your 
support.  
 

Michael W. Hicks 

DANGER 

Carbon Monoxide (CO) is an odorless, colorless gas that kills 

without warning. It claims the lives of hundreds of people every year 

and makes thousands more ill.  Many household items including gas 

furnaces, fireplaces, generators, charcoal grills and portable gas 

heaters produce this poison gas. Following these important steps 

can keep your family safe. 

¶ Do not burn charcoal or gas grills inside a house, garage, 

vehicle, tent or fireplace.  

¶ NEVER use a generator indoors, including in homes, garages, 

basements, crawl spaces, and other enclosed or partially 

enclosed areas, even with ventilation. Opening doors and 

windows or using fans will not prevent CO build-up in the home. 

¶  ALWAYS locate the unit outdoors on a dry surface, away from 

doors, windows, vents, and air conditioning equipment that 

could allow CO to come indoors.  

¶ Install battery-operated CO alarms or plug-in CO alarms 

with battery back-up in your home, according to the 

manufacturerôs installation instructions.  

¶ If someone starts to have headaches, dizziness and weakness, 

get them to fresh air. If someone has collapsed or is not 

breathing, call 911 immediately. 


